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Wednesday 15th January 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Laches Wood Residential – Monday 20th January – Friday 24th January 
 
Just a few reminders about our upcoming visit to Laches Wood Residential. 
 
The children will leave school at 9:30 a.m. We will send a text to confirm that they have 
arrived safely. 
 
Children do not need a packed lunch on Monday 20th January. Laches Wood is only a 15-20 
minute drive away from school and lunch will be provided by them. 
 
Please ensure the children have appropriate footwear and a coat for the visit. A rucksack and 
waterproofs are provided, however these are messy, top layers and the children will require a 
thick coat. Gloves will also be required for the visit. 
 
No mobile phones or cameras are allowed, as discussed at the parents’ meeting. This is MAT 
policy and for safeguarding purposes. We are aware that the kit list briefly mentions cameras 
but no MAT schools are allowed to take these.  
 
A maximum of £10 pocket money can be taken to Laches Wood. This needs to be placed into a 
named bag or purse. The children have the option to buy a small amount of sweets or drinks 
in the evening, and some souvenirs on the final evening.  
 
Texts will be sent, from school, to parents to let them know how their children are getting on, 
and what activities they have enjoyed. 
 
We will leave Laches Wood at 1:45p.m. on Friday 24th January and are due to arrive back 
at Perry Hall shortly after 2:00p.m. We will send a text on the day to confirm this. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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